
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Change of Financial Year-End to 30 September 

 
 
2 May 2012  
 

  
Aristocrat Leisure Limited (ASX: ALL) (the Company) today announced that the 
company has changed its financial year-end from 31 December to 30 September, 
effective 30 September 2012. 
  
This change more closely aligns the Company’s reporting period with its global business 
sales cycles, assisting with forecasting, cash flow management and investment 
decisions.  
  
The Australian Securities and Investments Commission have been notified of this 
change.   
  
The Company will therefore report on a nine month accounting period from 1 January 
2012 to 30 September 2012.  Results will be published by the end of November 2012.  
Normal half and full-year reporting periods will follow, commencing on 1 October 2012. 
  
As a result of this change, the Company’s 2013 Annual General Meeting will be held on 
20 February 2013.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enquiries 

Financial:   Toni Korsanos (612) 9013 6601  
   Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 

Media:    Andrew Hensher (612) 9013 6632 
   Manager, Company Secretariat and Corporate Counsel  
 
 
Aristocrat Leisure Limited (ASX: ALL) is a leading global provider of gaming solutions.  The Company is licensed by over 
200 regulators and its products and services are available in over 90 countries around the world.  Aristocrat offers a 
diverse range of products and services including electronic gaming machines, interactive video terminal systems and 
casino management systems. For further information visit the Group’s website at www.aristocratgaming.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.aristocratgaming.com/

